Success Center FAQ’s 
How do I make a meeting with the success center? 
You can visit the Psychology Student Success Center page, where all contact and scheduling information is listed. If you are planning on declaring your major over the phone, please be sure to have your student ID and a computer with you at the time of your appointment. 

Why do I need to make an appointment with the success center? 
An appointment with the Psychology Student Success Center is necessary in order to declare your major in Psychology. This meeting provides insight on classes to take towards completion of the major, as well as assigning each student to an advisor in the psychology department. The success center can also help with general questions regarding finding tutors, connecting students with organizations and opportunities affiliated with the psychology department and beyond, and help with classes and scheduling. 

I am looking to declare a minor in psychology. Is an appointment with the success center necessary? 
An appointment is only necessary if you are declaring a major in psychology. However, please email the Student Success Center (psychsuccess@uwgb.edu) and explain your intent to declare a psychology minor, and they will respond with a step-by-step guide to aid you in the declaration process. If you have further questions or are unsure of classes to take, feel free to schedule an appointment! 
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I want to learn about Internships and Research Assistantships. Where can I find out how to get involved? 
On our main psychology page, there is a tab on the left titled “Internships and Hands-on Experiences”. From there, you can find out information regarding internships/supervisors, or for current postings regarding opportunities, check out the Want Ads. These are updated often and have detailed descriptions about any research assistantships/internships available. 
http://blog.uwgb.edu/hudpsychwantads/  
 

